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JICA Group Training Course in Hydrographic Survey for
1998 Closed

receiving the certificale from Dr- S. Oshima,
Chief Hydrographer, JHD

The JICA Group Training Course in Hydrographic Survey for

1998 conducted for about 7 months from l0 April 1998 was

closed on 6 November 1998.

The closing ceremony and farewell party took place at Tokyo

Intemational Center (TIC) of JICA on 6 November, attended

by Dr. S. Oshima, Chief Hydrographer of JHD, Mr. K.

Iwanami, Managing Director of TIC and Mr. K. Yamazaki,

Managing Director of Japan Hydrographic Association
(JHA) as well as lecturers, insffuctofs and related officers of

JHD, JHA and JICA.

Awarding of the certificate to the participant Mr. Ngan(Vietnam)

Each pa icipant from Bangladesh, Egypt, Fiji, Pakistan, Phil-

ippines, Sri-Lanka, Tanzania and Viet Nam was awarded with

the certificate by Dr. S. Oshima and Mr. K. Iwanami respec-

tively.

This Group Training Course has beer conducted annually

since 1972, attaining its 27th course this year with a total

number  o f  252 pan ic ipants  l rom 26 count r ies .

Farewell party took place at Tokyo lnternalional Center (TlC) on 6 November 199B


